
New Address for FedEx Lab Sample Delivery 

 

Beginning on January 16, 2024, please have your lab samples 

delivered to:   

555 S. Floyd Street 

Louisville, KY 40202 

 

This address is for FedEx SAMPLE deliveries only. 

 

When addressing your deliveries, please include: your name, 

building name & room number, and your phone number. 

 

Your samples will be delivered to a mailbox at this location and 

will notify you when delivered via email or text. 

 

You can pick up your samples between 7:30a.m. and 5:00p.m. 

Monday thru Friday. 

 

You will be sent a code, please bring the code with you to access 

the locker with your package. If you don’t have the code, there will 

be an employee there to help you retrieve your delivery. 

 

FedEx will also pick up outgoing samples at this location. 

Departments can drop off outgoing samples from 7:30 am – 4:00 

pm.  This location cannot accept outgoing samples for FedEx pick 

up after 4:00 p.m.  


